Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

The latest detailed plans for the London Road improvement scheme from Victoria Park Rd to Granby Street due to start late summer 2018. By detailed, this means showing surface markings, whether crossings are pedestrian or toucan and position of traffic signals. If this is not the final plan, what major aspects are still being considered

Please find attached the general arrangement drawings for the scheme which include road markings and locations of crossings all of which are toucan crossings.

There are some small changes which are due to be made to the plans, technical changes relating to signal equipment.


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

